
 
 
 
From: Megan Owen-Evans <Megan.Owen-Evans@viterra.com> 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2019 11:56 AM
To: Greg Squires <Greg_Squires@cpr.ca>
Subject: Cascadia records
 
This email did not originate from Canadian Pacific. Please exercise caution with any links or attachments.

Hi Greg,
2018 Cascadia set a monthly receiving record in October with  On the year we set a lofty new receiving record with 

. Thanks to you and your team for helping us make it happen!
 
Megan Owen-Evans
General Manager, Cascadia Port Management Corporation
3333 New Brighton Rd. Vancouver, B.C.
Phone: 604-293-6207 | Mobile: 778-877-4962
Email: megan.owen-evans@viterra.com
 
www.viterra.com

DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message together w ith its attachments, if  any, is confidential and may contain privileged or proprietary information intended for the exclusive use of its intended recipient(s). If  you are
not the intended recipient(s), you are hereby notif ied that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution, publication, divulgement or copy of this communication or its content, in w hole or in part, is strictly prohibited.
Further, any use of the information provided in this email by any persons other than the intended recipient(s) is unauthorized. If  you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and
delete the original message, all attachments and any copies immediately. Thank you.
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From: "D  Kushnier" <dkushnier@termwest.com>
Date: January 17, 2019 at 14:09:10 PST
To: "Greg_Squires@cpr.ca" <Greg_Squires@cpr.ca>
Cc: "Michael Garlasco (CPR)" <Michael_Garlasco@cpr.ca>
Subject: CP service to AGT

This email did not originate from Canadian Pacific. Please exercise caution with any links or attachments.

I want to point out that AGT has seen record achievements  in unloads over the past 3 months.

 

 

We look forward to continued improvement and can see the efforts of the CPR have paid dividends for both AGT and the CPR.

Dave Kushnier

CEO Alliance Grain Terminal Ltd.

Ph. 604-215-6560

Cell 604-992-9658

fax 604-215-6578
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